Kellett, Leslie

From: cityclerk
Subject: 1933 Queensway.

From: The Hemmerichs <syhemmerich@shaw.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2022 1:00 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@ princegeorge.ca>; mayorandcouncil <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: 1933 Queensway.

We live at Magnolia Gardens in the Millar Addition. We do not believe that a Cold Beer and Wine Store is a good fit for
this area. There is a government outlet close by, ( Pine Center ) also a private cold beer and wine store, Victoria Street.
We have had many break and enters into our parkade and south parking lot. We have people sleeping in our vestibules
on a regular basis. RCMP are seen in our court yard and the Millar Addition constantly. This could end up like the area
behind the old Grey Hound Bus Station. There may also be some traffic issues.

Siegfried and Yvonne Hemmerich. Unit *REDACTED* Magnolia Gardens. 2055 Ingledew Street.

Sent from Mail for Windows



